
If you don't already, 
please follow our school 
on instagram. This is the 

platform that we use the 
most to share all the 

wonderful things that we 
get up to in school. Key 

dates and events are also 
always shared on this 

platform

We're off to Oxford... 
again! In March, we won 

the East Midlands 
competition, and we're 
excited to see what we 
achieve at the National 

competition. Please 
donate to our gofundme

page to help with 

costs: https://gofund.me/b
26c4957

Drive safely!

Recently, there have 
been a few scary near 

misses for our pupils and 
parents dropping 

off/picking up. Please 
make sure you drive 
carefully near to the 

school. 

WELCOME

A message from 

Miss Froggatt

As we are returning 
from our half term 

holiday, I would like to 
recognise the hard 
work and kindness 

that has been 
happening across the 
school. We have had 

plenty of very 
important visitors who 

always remark on 
how polite and 

thoughtful our pupils 
are and I am inclined 
to agree! The children 

and adults are 
especially enjoying 

enrichment and have 
been developing a 
huge variety of skills 
including working as 

a team, solving 
problems and 

thinking creatively. 
The best part has 

been to see how well 
pupils of all ages work 

together and how 
thoughtfully our older 
children support the 

younger 
children. See 
Instagram for 

pictures.

May 2024

Would you like to be a School Governor?

We are looking for two parents who would be 

interested in supporting the school. You will be 

expected to give a total of 4 days over a year to the 

school, including attending meetings (once a term) 

and working with the teaching team (once a term). 

You don't have to have any experience, just a passion 

to support our school and help to make sure that we 

do our best for our children and community. 

Interested? Please speak to the office.

https://gofund.me/b26c4957

